
70 Collier Street 

P.O. Box 400 

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

City of Barrie

Minutes - Final

Seniors Advisory Committee

10:00 AM Huronia Room "A"Monday, March 12, 2018

For consideration by the Community Services Committee on April 9, 2018.

The meeting was called to order by the Chair, R. Cotton at 10:02 a.m.  The following were in 

attendance for the meeting:

R. Cotton

G. Kavanagh

G. Sels

H. Stone

J. Comper

J. Youell-Robson

L. Ricardo

M. Malcolm

R. McEachern

Present: 9 - 

Councillor B. Ainsworth

M. Stevenson

L. Bourassa

R. Cheeseman

Absent: 4 - 

ALSO PRESENT:

R. Ward

S. Weatherald.

STAFF:

Accessibility Co-ordinator, C. Dillon

Committee Support Clerk, J. Werth

Recreation Programmer, J. Gourlie.
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March 12, 2018Seniors Advisory Committee Minutes - Final

The Seniors Advisory Committee met and reports as follows:

55+ INFORMATION DIRECTORY DISCUSSION

R. Ward of the Barrie CARP Chapter 36 provided an overview of an 

interactive directory that they have developed for the wellness industry as a 

community resource guide.  Mr. Ward reviewed the features of CARP’s 

interactive directory and noted that this directory is also available in a printed 

format.

The Committee asked questions regarding the information provided and 

received responses from Mr. Ward.

The Committee discussed distribution options for the 55+ Information 

Directory.

PREVENTION OF SENIORS ABUSE NETWORK - UPDATE

L. Ricardo provided an update regarding the Prevention of Seniors Abuse 

Network (PSAN).  Ms. Ricardo reviewed new projects that the PSAN is 

undertaking including the development of a seniors resource guide.

The Committee agreed to invite a member from the PSAN to a future 

meeting to provide a presentation concerning their initiatives.

L. Ricardo provided background information concerning the Barrie Senior 

Services Network (BSSN) and reviewed the support services that they offer.  

Ms. Ricardo noted that Friday, June 15, 2018 is “World Elder Abuse 

Awareness Day”.

SENIORS’ MONTH PARTNERSHIP WITH BARRIE SENIORS SERVICE 

NETWORK - UPDATE

H. Stone provided an update regarding the Seniors Networking Community 

Fair that has been organized in partnership with the Barrie Seniors Service 

Network.  Ms. Stone advised that a Seniors Networking Community Fair has 

been scheduled on Tuesday, June 19, 2018 in the City Hall Rotunda from 

10:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m.  The Committee discussed tasks associated with 

the Seniors Networking Community Fair.

The meeting adjourned at 10:55 a.m.

CHAIRMAN
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